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Meeting Summary 
 
Anonymous forms completed since the last meeting were shared with the group.   
 
Brian Payne noted that he met with department chairs to discuss the program prioritization 
initiative and answer questions.  Most of the chairs’ questions were about the data the Task Force 
is using to make its recommendations and the time period for review of the recommendations.   

 
The group discussed the next forum, which is tentatively scheduled for the last week in April.   
 
The group discussed the need to make recommendations from subcommittees uniform and 
consistent and that two different sets of criteria may be needed – one for academic 
units/programs and one for administrative units.  

 
The group discussed programs in the Darden College of Education. 
 


